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3rd June 2020 

 

Dear Year 2 Pupils 

 

We are now in the second half of the Summer Term and we shall be providing those of you not in 

school you with a structured timetable which is very similar to the routines we use in class.  It is a 

suggested guide that can be followed – it will help you through the transition back into school, 

whenever that may be: 

 

Monday Handwriting English Break Maths Lunch Reading History 

Tuesday Spellings English Break Maths Lunch Reading Outdoor 

Activity 

Wednesday Handwriting English Break Maths Lunch Reading History 

Thursday Times 

Tables 

English Break Maths Lunch Reading Science 

Friday Handwriting English Break Maths Lunch Reading Outdoor 

Activity 

 

Home Learning Packs will now be delivered to you in weekly packs; the first being hand delivered 

to you tomorrow, 4th June. These will include a task for each session. Choose one sheet to do for 

each of the different lessons above. If you have work from previous packs then you can continue 

to work through these too. Handwriting should be completed in the books previously sent home – 

please inform the School Office, if you require a new one. Keep working your way through the 

Spelling list and practising these in ways that you find work best for you. I have included some 

more Times Table sheets - practise these however you wish and do not forget to log on to Times 

Table Rockstars! For Reading, choose between a comprehension or other activities after you have 

read a book. You can choose your own book or find one on the Oxford Reading Owl website. 

 

I am very proud of how hard you are working – keep up the great work! 

 

Miss Bennett 
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